
Subject: [Fwd: Re: N.Van Issues]
Date: Mon, 27 Oct 2003 14:57:12 -0800

From: Brian Platts <bplatts@shaw.ca>
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: RE: N.Van Issues
Date: Sun, 26 Oct 2003 23:32:27 -0800

From: Ernie Crist <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: John Harvey <joharv@vcn.bc.ca>, Richard Walton <richard_walton@dnv.org>,

Maureen McKeon Holmes <maureen_mckeonholmes@dnv.org>, Lisa Muri <lisa_muri@dnv.org>,
Janice Harris <janice_harris@dnv.org>, Alan Nixon <alan_nixon@dnv.org>, Don Bell2 <belld@dnv.org>

CC: FONVCA <fonvca@fonvca.org>

Hello John:
 
The real issue is that neither District  Mayor Don Bell nor City Mayor Sharp have provided any kind of leadership  either on their Councils nor at the GVRD or Translink
level - neither has the public or the local press demanded strong action. Indeed Don Bell has done everything to play along with the GVRD and Translink at the expense of
the North Shore. He who does not fight will not get. God knows I have tried.  
 
Ernie 

-----Original Message-----
From:  John Harvey [mailto:joharv@vcn.bc.ca]
Sent: October 26, 2003 10:01 PM
To: Richard Walton; Maureen McKeon Holmes; Lisa Muri; Janice Harris; Ernie Crist; Alan Nixon; Don Bell2
Cc: FONVCA
Subject: N.Van Isssues

Hello Dist Council /Fonvca,   Another situation in respect of Translink.
Pat Jacobsen not able to have the courtesy to acknowledge an e-mail.
E-mail repeated to her that I believed info had still not reached her that as N.Van City wanted out of the 3rd Street Bus depot, but not to lose services
over to Burnaby an opportunity to chase the I.C.B.C. to move their Claim Centre back to the old Winter Club location, which could allow an extended
bus depot adjacent at the Lloyd St one.
Opportunity to then obtain resettlement compensation from the City.
As I have mentioned before, I recommend you do not consider the land south adjacent to the Indoor Tennis.   Sincerely, John Harvey
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